Dear James

As you are aware, members of the Town Team and Town Council formed a working group last year to run the Late Night Shopping event. We intend to do this again this year.

However, the Town Team because of its status, does not have a bank account and unlike last year, our finances are now administered through Wiltshire Council.

Therefore, would it be possible for the Town Council to receive the payments for the event (and similarly, from any income, administer payments to any suppliers). I understand that this request will need to be considered by the Council and am happy to provide any further information that you may need.

Kind regards

Sarah Wilde Chair

